
AFPC Fellow for Russia Samuel Bendett 
commented on possible sale of Russian drone to a 
Mideast customer in an interview with 
DefenseNews.com. 
August 23, 2018

Related Expert: Samuel Bendett

"The Orion “most closely resembles America’s Predator/Gray Eagle UAV in its technical characteristics,” according to Samuel Bendett, 
an expert on Russian military robotics." Read more below. 
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